Weiskotten Hall and Weiskotten Hall Addition 
Back parking lot closure 
The back parking lot between Weiskotten Hall and the Weiskotten Addition will be closed for an underground pipe replacement 
Thurs 12/7 – Mon 12-11. 
Public Safety/UPD will be coordinating temporary handicap parking for the few employees that park in this area. The area will be coned off but there will still be walking egress for all entrances, no vehicles will be allowed past the overhang. 
Deliveries can still be made but will need to be carted into this area.
 Attached is an overhead map of the area closed. 
Any questions or concerns please contact: 

Todd Aseltine
Physical Plant HVAC 
315-727-4657
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